No Middle School Transportation Reminder 
This is a reminder from the memo sent to parents and guardians dated May 15, 2015 that due to budget constraints, the district will not provide after school transportation for middle school student-athletes participating in high school athletics for the entire 2015-16 school year (with the exception of adapted sports). 
Parents and guardians are encouraged to connect with each other to organize carpooling.
Thank you for your understanding.
Go Royals!
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